

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

**Better Never Stops** 

8th February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the week; next week is the last before half term.

#### Dates for next week

**Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> February:** Book Swap (further details below); Year Two SATs meeting for parents (3.40-4.00pm)

Wednesday 13th: Bike-it Breakfast (further details below)

**Thursday 14th:** Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am) **Friday 15th:** Last day of term – Happy Half-Term!

And beyond...

Term 4 begins on Tuesday 26th February (Monday 25th February is an INSET day)

### Book Swap: Tuesday 12th February

Send your child in with an 'unwanted' book (they can bring up to three and should be in good condition) and they will be able to swap it for another. It would be fantastic if every child is able to participate as each class will have the opportunity to browse our ever-growing collection before swapping their book. Thank you to Mrs Kimmelman and her merry team of dedicated helpers for organising this.

## Bike-it Breakfast: Wednesday 13th February

Anyone arriving at school on Wednesday 13th February on a bike or scooter (or anything else with wheels!) can get a free breakfast! It would be great to see as many of you on wheels as possible.

#### Magic Breakfast

We will be dishing out bagels every morning in the playgrounds from Term 4 (look out for a letter with further information) and are looking for volunteers to support this. Please contact the school office if you are willing to help – thank you!

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher







